
 

 

 

 

October 2016  
Issue 326  Royal Update  

e-newsletter of the Royal Rosarians 
 

Greetings, Rosarians and Friends,  
Thanks for reading this issue of the e-newsletter of the Royal 
Rosarians produced by Duke Peter Glazer, Sir Knight Tom 
Marantette and Sir Knight Norb Murray. If you have suggestions 
or contributions for the Royal Update, please contact Tom 
(tjm@atiyehbros.com) or Peter (pkglazer@aol.com). 

  
  

 
.  

 

Purely Social Potluck 
 

by Pat 
Hufford    Halloween, October 31  
 

  Adam and Lauren Baker graciously volunteered to 
host a Purely Social Potluck. This is to be held on 
Halloween Monday, October 31 at 6:30 p.m. Their 
address is 20127 Chanticleer Place in Oregon City. 
 
Costumes are optional, however, they are 
encouraged.  
 
The Purely Social events, for several years, have 
been a great way to meet new members, visit old friends, and enjoy the 
wonderful culinary delights of many. 
 
If you would like to attend please email or call Pat Hufford with the 
culinary delight that you would like to bring. Pat's email is: 
phufford@aol.com. Her phone is 971-285-0059. 
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Macy's Thanksgiving Parade 
  

  Friday, November 25  
The Rosarians have been invited to 
march in the Macy's Thanksgiving 
Parade on Friday, November 25. 
The last time the Royal Rosarians 
participated in the parade was ten 
years ago in 2006. A minimum of 
50 Rosarians are needed to enter 
in the parade. See Announcements 
below for details. Commitment is 
needed no later than November 11.  

 

Rosarian Rotogravure 
  

   
 
 
Jim and Geneane enjoying the 
view from Mt. Pilatus in 
Switzerland. Switzerland was 
the beginning of the Prime 
Minister's trip by River Boat 
Cruise on the Rhine River 
ending in Amsterdam.  

 
   

 
 
Rosarians kept busy having fun, 
sight-seeing, planting roses first 
in Lucerne, and on the ship, the 
Viking Kara, and shopping along 
the Rhine River.  



 
   

 
 
Jim and Geneane practiced filling 
some big shoes in Kinderjik in 
South Holland.  

 
   

 
 
Rick and Marie start 
their last day as Prime 
Minister and First Lady 
with a rose planting at 
the Oregon Zoo.  

 
   

 
 
Rick and Marie wind up their 
busy last day as Prime Minister 
and First Lady honoring Queen 
Grace by riding in the 
Centennial High School 
Homecoming Parade  



 

Rosarian Greetings 
 

Pat Maberry     
Rosarians provided a warm 
welcome to the National 
President of the Veterans 
of Foreign Wars (VFW), 
Colette Bishop. Ms. Bishop 
was visiting Oregon to 
meet and thank grassroots 
volunteers who make a 
difference in the lives of 
Veterans and their families.  

 
   

Members traveled to the airport 
to provide a greeting for the 
Portland/Khabarovsk Sister City 
Organization sponsoring an 
English teacher and four of her 
students from Gymnasia #5 in 
Khabarovsk, Russia.  

 
   

 
 
Royal Regent Rick led 
Rosarian greeters to 
the airport to greet 
Prime Minister Jim, 
First Lady Geneane, 
and their Prime 
Minister trip travelers 
as they arrived home.  

 
 
 
Rosarians also 
provided greetings to 
a group from 
Sapporo, Japan, 
Oregon's Governor, 
Kate Brown.  



 

Announcements 
  

  For the Good of the Organization  
Royal Rosarian Membership Meeting 
Date: Thursday, November 3, 2016 
Time: 5:30 p.m.Social/6:30 Dinner/7:00 Meeting 
Where: Double Tree Lloyd Center, Portland 
Register: Marjorie Dreiseszun, marjie@dreiseszun.com or 503-297-
7829 
Attire: Green jackets & black pants (women may wear skirts)  

Macy's Holiday Parade 
Date: Friday, November 25, 2016 
Time: 9:00 a.m. (Parade Start); Marchers assemble at 8:00 a.m. 
Where: The procession will leave a formation area in the North Park 
Blocks along N.W. Davis to N.W. Broadway, runs south to S.W. Alder, 
east to S.W. Fourth - past the downtown Macy's store - then north to 
N.W. Flanders and back into the North Park Blocks. 
Attire: White suits, hats, gloves, capes (Women wear pants) 
Note: A minimum of 50 Royal Rosarian marchers are needed in order 
to participate in the parade. Please register for the event on 
ClubRunner or contact Dwight Terry, 503-702-7677, 
Dwight.terry@comcast.net. Dwight must have your commitment no 
later than November 11.  

 

Calendar 
  

  Royal Rosarian Foundation Meeting - October 26, 
DoubleTree Lloyd Center, 6-8np.m.  

 
Membership Meeting - November 3, DoubleTree Lloyd 
Center  

The full calendar for Royal Rosarian year will appear 
soon.  

Detailed information for each event can be found online in the calendar section of the 
Royal Rosarian website. Click the link below.  

click here to see the Royal Rosarian website.  

 

Jim Nielson's Truisms 
  

   
This Issue's "Truism"  
 
"I'm so glad I live in a world where 
there are Octobers."  
 
- Sarah Addison Allen, First Frost  
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(The late Jim Nielson, Prime Minister in 1979, was famous for his "truisms" which he 
happily shared in each issue of the Royal Update from its launch in 2005 until his 
death in 2011. Jim was knighted under the rose Sutter's Gold, pictured. Truisms now 
are either from Jim's archives or are quotations Duke Peter thinks Jim would like. If 
you'd like to suggest a quotation please email it to Peter.)  

  

 

Contact Information  

email: tjm@atiyehbros.com  
phone: 503-869-4321  
web: http://www.royalrosarians.org  

Join our mailing list! 
[          ][Join] 
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